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June 20, 2023

Samuel A. Christensen

Clerk of the Supreme Court CLENK OF 3UPREME COURT
OF WISCONSIN

Attn: Deputy Clerk — Rules

P.O. Box 1688

Madison, Wi 53701-1688

Dear Mr. Christensen:

I am writing on behalf of the Wisconsin State Bar Appellate Practice Section, concerning the Court’s
request for comments pertaining to Petition 23-01. The Appellate Practice Section would like to
comment on Petition 23-01 and such comment must first be vetted with the State Bar Board of
Governors. The next Board of Governors meeting is in September 2023.

Accordingly, the Appellate Practice Section respectfully requests an extension of time to October 1,
2023 to comment on Petition 23-01. We appreciate the Court’s consideration of this request.

Very truly yours,

Malinda Eskra
State Bar Appellate Section Chairperson

cc: clerk@wicourts.gov
tim.barber@wicourts.gov
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